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Carmelle Alipio, an associate in the firm's Litigation Section, co-authored a blog post titled, "The 

Troubling History of Violence Against Asian Americans and How to Stop AAPI Hate," published by the 

Wake County Bar Association, in tribute to Asian American and Pacific Islander (AAPI) Heritage Month, 

which is celebrated every May in the United States.

To read the blog post, click here. 
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